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Kindergarten Orientation 
Just a reminder that our Kindergarten Orientation program will be held on Tuesday 25th October and 
Tuesday 1st November 2016. The parent information session will be held on the Tuesday 25th October 
in the main classroom from 3:10pm-3:40pm. An information pack will be given out at the session. This 
information pack can be sent home if parents are unable to attend. Mrs Sayasenh or Mrs Morey will 
help with any queries parents may have about our information pack and orientation program. 
 
Super 8’s Cricket 
We will be hosting our annual Super 8’s Cricket Carnival at the recreation ground tomorrow and look 
forward to having a great day of participation, fun and up skilling our cricket skills with students from 
Walla Walla, Walbundrie, Burrumbuttock, Brocklesby and St Francis. 
Students in Years 3 – 6 will walk over to the sportsground to participate in the cricket carnival whilst 
students in K – 2 from the Walbundrie Network will remain at school and participate in many activities 
including a cricket clinic. K – 2 students will walk across to the sportsground for lunch at 
approximately 1.00pm. 
Thank you to Cricket Australia who will be running the cricket clinic sessions tomorrow. All families 
and friends are welcome to come and join us tomorrow. The carnival will commence at 10:00am and 
will conclude at 2:00pm. Our hardworking P&C will have a canteen facility for lunch orders. We are 
looking forward to seeing everyone at the carnival! 
 
Year 5 and 6 Canberra Excursion 
Not long to go before our Year 5 and 6 students travel to the Australian Capital Territory in week 6. 
Please ensure that all notes and payments have been made to the office. Our four students will be 
joining other students from Walla Walla, Walbundrie, Brocklesby and Burrumbuttock. Mr Scott will 
supervise our students on the trip along with other teachers who will be attending the excursion. 

Dates for your Diary 
October  

Friday 21st Super 8’s Cricket Carnival 

Monday 24th  SRG Meeting – Mrs Morey 

Tuesday 25th  Kindergarten 2017 Orientation 
Kinder 2017 Parent 
Information Session – 3.15pm 

Thursday 27th Library – don’t forget your 
books 

Friday 28th  Cricket Clinic 
Principals Meeting - Wagga 

November  

Tuesday 1st Kinder 2017 Orientation 

Wednesday 2nd  T&D Mrs Morey – Albury 
Wagga Art Gallery Visit 

Friday 4th  Cricket Clinic 

Term 4   |   Week 2 

 
 



Wagga Wagga Art Gallery- Gulbalanha Excursion 
We are currently organising a whole school excursion to the Wagga Wagga Art Gallery on the 2nd of 
November to view the masterpieces submitted by Kate, Harry, Jack and Chloe as part of the Rural 
and Remote initiative art program – Gulbalanha. These students have been a part of this program 
since the beginning of the year. It is a wonderful opportunity for all of our students to view, appreciate 
and celebrate our Stage 3 student’s art works. Thank you to Mrs Wiltshire who has been supporting 
and teaching the students. Their creativity and creation is outstanding! Rand’s very own residential 
artists have their work exhibited at an art gallery! A fantastic achievement Kate, Harry, Jack and 
Chloe! 
 
Intensive Swimming 
The Intensive Swimming Program will commence on Monday 21st November and concludes on Friday 
2nd December 2016. Permission notes will be sent out closer to the date. 
 
Trespassing 
A reminder – students are not to be on school grounds outside of school hours. Locks have now been 
placed on all of the school gates. 
 
Primary Class Learning News 
Years 3-6 – Mrs sayasenh 
Whose point of view is it? 
Term 4 has started off with lots of learning in our classroom. We have continued with our learning 
about points of view and perspectives in English. We are focusing on identifying multiple perspectives 
in written and multimodal texts (Two or more communication modes for example, print, image and 
spoken text, as in film or computer presentations.) We have viewed some short digital films in class. 
Lots of discussions and analysing was made about what we saw and whose point of view was being 
told. We completed different charts to summarise the different points of view. We have learnt that, 
when you read a story, the author is trying to help you imagine what the character is thinking to help 
you understand why the character did something. Have you ever felt like you wouldn’t have done an 
event the same way a character did it in a book or film? 
We are now composing short pieces of texts to show points of view and exploring how changing a 
point of view could change a story in different types of texts.  
Here is a link to one of the digital texts that we viewed. What would you do if you were one of the 
people in this advertisement? It is about the power of words and how a girl changed a blind man’s 
day. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QYcXTlGLUgE 
 
Infants Class Learning News 
Kindergarten – Year 2 – Mrs Armstrong 
The K- 2 children have arrived back at school for Term 4 with a great attitude towards their learning. 
The classroom is a very settled and happy place where the children are demonstrating improvement 
in such things as taking turns and listening to one another. In doing so, students are creating an 
environment where they learn from each other as well as their teachers. Increased learning is 
facilitated by the respect the children have for their classmates and for the learning environment.  
 
Walbundrie Show Artwork Prizes 
Congratulations to the following students who gained a placement at the Walbundrie 
Show in the picture or collage art competition held over the school holidays. Well 
done to everybody for putting a fantastic effort into their entries. They were all very 
creative and it must have been very hard for the judges to pick the winners! 
Kate Webster – First Place Years 5 and 6 
Jack Collier- Second Place Years 5 and 6 
Jasmine Collier – Second Place Years 3 and 4 
Emily Kreutzberger – First Place Kinder 
Flynn Williams – Highly Commended 
 
Learning Detective Awards  
Ella Pollard – Demonstrating improved persistence in all her learning  
Harry Kreutzberger – Demonstrating skills in analysing different points of view in a 
variety of texts. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QYcXTlGLUgE


Student Artwork 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
Drama Lessons 

 

 
 

 
     

Happy and Creative Children in the Playground 
 

     
 
   

 


